
Raw Water Line 
The raw water line from the upper diversion to the treatment plant at the firehouse is 
essentially complete and online.  The project, nearly 4000 feet long, was accomplished 
faster than we thought. The 3" polyethylene pipe was fused together and pulled into 
place with a portable winch.  The new pipe replaces an old 3" PVC line that was brittle 
and prone to failure. This new pipe is heavy walled and can stand much greater abuse 
(rock falls and tree branches).  The project was completed under budget. 

O’Rorey’s Roost Pipe Replacement 
The Unit 7 O'Rorey's Roost pipe replacement project will begin in early August. This 
project replaces 1630 feet of PVC pipe that has been the greatest source of leakage 
and emergency repairs in the District. The new line will be installed parallel to the old 
line and both will be kept in service until the project is completed.  The work will take 
about four weeks to finish and will be done in stages. Service disruptions will be kept to 
a minimum and District staff will inform homeowners in advance. 

 


